
    RIDER NOTICE 
 May 28, 2014 
  

 

Questions? Please call RTD’s Customer Information Line (209) 943-1111 
 

ROUTE 63 
EFFECTIVE  

MONDAY, JUNE 9 
THROUGH APPROXIMATELY 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 15, 2014 

 
Due to construction on Ben Holt Drive 
between Gettysburg Place and Pacific 
Avenue, Route 63 will detour.  The 
following RTD bus stops will not be 
accessible: 
 
 Ben Holt/Gettysburg to the Mall 

Transfer Station 
 Gettysburg/Ben Holt to 

Cumberland/Ben Holt  
 
Please use the bus stops at: 
 
 Pacific/Ben Holt to the Mall Transfer 

Station 
 Ben Holt/Pershing to 

Cumberland/Ben Holt   
 
 


